
There will be volunteering opportunities to help enhance the
wildlife along the trail so keep a look out for this.

Hardcopies of the map and spotter-sheet will be found in
community spaces such as Kingsteignton Library, Kingsteignton

Town Council (KTC) offices and the local schools.

Digital copies will be available on the ‘Kingsteignton Wild*’
Facebook page and KTC website and Facebook page.

For more information please contact kingsteigntonwild@gmail.com or request to
join our Facebook page called ‘Kingsteignton Wild*’


